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…..respect, educate, achieve…..  

Message from the Headteacher…. 

This is our penultimate newsletter of the academic year and as I write this message the 

seniors are just finishing their exam week and the juniors are just beginning theirs. Our 

GCSE students began their exam papers on Monday 14th May. It has been an intensive 

few weeks for them, as they sat the majority of the papers in the holy month of Rama-

dan but they have remained calm and focused and have shown commendable commit-

ment and stamina. Please remember our Year 11 girls in your duas and we pray that 

these girls pass their exams with flying colours and may the Almighty make them suc-

cessful in every step of their lives. Ameen 

As we are on the subject of examinations, I would like to take this opportunity to re-

mind all parents and our current students that the End of Year Examinations for all 

subjects will take place from next week. That is the week commencing 25th June 2018. 

Please ensure your child spends time at home revising all their subjects as these are 

very important in determining their progress and expected attainment for the follow-

ing academic year.  

Al Islah Girls’ High School Fun Day 

14th July 2018 

A letter was sent out to all parents last week regarding our upcoming 

Fun Day event. Our school girls are very excited about this and many 

entry tickets have already been sold to our students and  their families. 

If you still have not purchased entry tickets then you can still do so 

from the school office. The entry tickets are 50p each. Tickets will also 

be available to purchase on the day. 

We have also requested items that we can sell in our Bric and Brac stall. 

Please send in things from home that you no longer need. Items must be 

in excellent saleable condition and can include toys, games, household 

collectibles, costume jewellery etc... Please enquire with the school of-

fice if you are unsure about an item.  



The razor blade is sharp but can’t 

cut a tree; the axe is strong but 

can’t cut the hair. 

Everyone is important according to 

his/her own  unique purpose…. Nev-

er look down on anyone unless you 

are admiring their shoes! 

 

Quote of the Month 

Eid Workshop  

I would like to personally say a massive jzk to Apa Sameerah, Apa Marium, Apa Nosheen, 

Apa Khadija and Apa Hifza who organized and delivered a very successful Eid Workshop 

for our girls. There were lots of arts and craft activities which included cupcake decorating, 

designing Eid Cards, chocolate strawberries and mehndi to just name a few! The Work-

shop was a blast with all the students and staff involved. You can watch a video of the Eid 

Workshop on our school Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

Eid Party 

The Eid Party took place on Thursday 21st June. The students were treated to a nice lunch 

and we had some games as well to finish the afternoon off.  

 

End of Year Trip 

The school has decided to take the students and 

staff to Drayton Manor Theme Park for the End of 

Year School trip. The trip has been booked for our 

final day of the academic year : Friday 20th July. 

Increase in Fees 

On the 12th June, I sent out a very important letter with all the girls regarding an increase in fees. 

The school fees from the following academic year will be £1300.00 annually. This is an increase of 

only 0.5% and represents the lowest fee increase in several years. The reasons for tis change was 

explained in the letter and I will be holding a Parent Consultation afternoon on Thursday 28th 

June  at 1pm where all parents are invited to come in  and view a presentation of the changes that 

will come into effect from September 2018. 

 

 

Key Dates 

Monday 25th June: End of Year Exams begin 

Thursday 28th June: Parent Consultation Day 

Friday 13th July:  Staff Inset Day. School closed for all pupils 

Saturday 14th July: Al Islah Girls High School Fun Day  

Friday 20th July: End of Year Trip to Drayton Manor Theme Park 

 


